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Youth of the Month 
April 2010 

Kempner High School 
Kristopher Shumake  

Youth of the Month 
April 2011 

Clements High 
School 

Darren Chiu  

Fiona Remko, Program Director, 
CAC, (Child Advocacy Center) and 
Ana Dlouhy, Therapist, spoke of 
how CASA (Court Appointed Special 
Advocates), therapists, case manag-
ers, local law enforcement agencies, 
the District Attorney’s Office, and 
CPS all work together to support 
abused and neglected children.  

1. Provide a Voice  2. Heal the Hurt           3. Break the Cycle 

Photos by Al McDonald 

Ruthanne Mefford, Executive Director of Child      
Advocates of Fort Bend County related their goals: 

For more information or to schedule a tour call 281 344-5171 or go to http://www.cafb.org 

Vickie Coats, accepted a 
check in the amount of 
$1,000 for the East Fort 
Bend Human Needs 
Ministry as well as 1600 
food items donated by our 
Boy Scout Troop 731. 
http://humanneeds.org 

Our Annual Fundraiser, the 
Spaghetti  Cook-off, was a 
huge success this year due 
to all the hard work put in by 
every member of the club. 
Spaghetti Chair Doug Earle 
(right) congratulated Jim Kij 
for selling the most $100 
raffle tickets (He sold 85!!!) 
by awarding him 1st, 2nd 
and 3rd place. His prize was 
three restaurant gift cards.  

Club President Amy 
Mitchell showed the 
club the plaque given 
to us for our help with 
Youth in Philanthropy 
(YIP) projects. 



46th Annual Crime Prevention Dinner,  
Saturday, April 30, 2011    
6:30 pm, $65 per person 

Meridian Banquet Hall, 5200 
Bissonnet Houston, TX 77401 

pattiemcneese@sbcglobal.net  

 

  Paul Barnett, Trevor Nehls, Troy Nehls,  
   Bob Hargarther, John Bourg, Don Schneider, 
 

 
 
 

        Nancy Brownlee, John Robson, Jim Kij,  
         Jim Lockwood, Margot Pasko, Robert          
       McDonough 

 

Centennial Celebration 

National Convention 

Detroit, Michigan 

July 6-9, 2011 
www.nationalexchangeclub.org 

Set up Friday, April 29, 7:00 pm         
For Cook-Off package or more info call 

Ellen Cole at (936) 321-2767, 
website: www.championskidscamp.org 
 www.WoodlandsExchangeClub.com 

9th ANNUAL  BAR-B-Q COOKOFF  
April 30th, 2011  
10 am -5 pm 

Papa’s Icehouse  
314 Pruitt Rd, Spring, Texas 77380   

(281) 364-8140 
 (Near The Woodlands, Texas) 

RAFFLES, SILENT AUCTION, AUCTION 

CASH PRIZES and TROPHIES 

CRAZY HAT SOCIAL 
Pete and Shorty’s  

16549 SW Freeway SL 
April 20 at 5:30 pm  

Ray Aguilar   

Exchange proposed a slate of officers and    
directors for next year. Members will vote on 
Wednesday, April 20th.  
Eileen Ihlanfeldt’s daughter was in the news-
paper shown buying a house. 
Jim and Sue Lockwood’s 8 year old grandson 
broke both bones in his wrist and had to have 
surgery and pins to hold the bones in place.  


